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Bird Watchers
Club Is Formed
In-Santa Cruz

A club for bird watchers will
soon be formed in Santa Cruz.
The specific purpose of the new
club will be to study ‘wild birds,
with emphasis on conducted field
trips. ;

A ‘steering committee meeting
for the new club took place Mon-
day evening at the home of Mr.
and Mrs. Frank Reinelt, 344
Arroyo Seco. Harry R. Smith,
past president of the Illinois
Audubon society and the Chicago
Ornithological society, headed
the meeting and will later lead
* field ftrips. Smith is also co-
author of the book; “A Distribu-
tion List of Illinois Birfls.”

The first' official meeting of
the alub has been scheduled. for
January 9 at 7:30 p. m_ in the
music room of the Santa Cruz
public library. Officers will be
elected at this time and commit-
tees appointed.

Membership is open to all res-

idents of Santa Cruz county, and
the public is invited to attend.
Further information may be ob-
tained by telephoning Mrs. Rei-
nelt at GA 3-1600.




